April 27™, 2023

To: Susan Swartz
Superintendent
Scotia Glenville Central School District

Dear Ms. Swartz,

Please accept this letter as my resignation for retirement purposes effective at close of business on
7/5/2023. Along with my resignation, | also wanted to inform you that | intend to retain my Family
Health Insurance and Individual Dental Coverage that | currently have.

I want to thank the Scotia Glenville Central School District for the opportunity of working for them
throughout the years and for the support they have given to me and my family, especially this past year.

It has been a great pleasure to have worked for such a great organization and group of people.
Sincerely,

%/M

Charles Smullen
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Andrew Giaquinto
Pete Zwack
Dennis Cooper



